Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:57 PM

To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: Letter of Comment FW: Price increase as per reg: EB 2018-0305

From: Julio Di Cresce

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 9:50 AM

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>

Subject: Price increase as per reg: EB 2018-0305

To whom it may concern,

Re: Proposed gas increase by Enbridge.

| object to any price increase for “certain capital projects” proposed by Enbridge Gas.

Unless there is time limit given ( years for this increase) / can it be increased/ will it be eliminated after the project is
completed/ who is overseeing the project/ how will this project improve or help me in any positive way? These and
other possible points must be addressed before | can feel comfortable with any more increases in my bill.

Being a pensioner makes one very sensitive to more monies being drained from my pocket.

Sent from my iPad





